
TOWN OF PALM BEACH 
Information for Town Council Meeting on: July 10, 2018 
                                                                                                                      
 
TO:  Mayor and Town Council 
 
VIA:  Kirk Blouin, Town Manager 
 
FROM: Jay Boodheshwar, Deputy Town Manager 
 
RE: Centennial Commission Request  
 
DATE:  June 29, 2018 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
Town staff recommends that Town Council review the attached request from the Centennial 
Commission and provide direction to staff, as necessary.  
   
GENERAL INFORMATION 
 
Included in your back-up is a letter from Bill Bone and Bill Metzger of the Palm Beach Centennial 
Commission.  They are scheduled to seek your permission to speak about their ideas about further 
upgrading the Town Square Historic District, with specific enhancements to Memorial Park and 
pedestrian access. 
 
It is important to note that the Town received two grants from the State of Florida’s Division of 
Historical Resources when the Mizner Fountain was restored and the park was renovated and 
expanded.  Said grants include conditions which require State approval prior to additional 
enhancements or changes to the park, so if Council is agreeable to the Commission’s request staff 
will have to submit plans to the State for approval.   
 
 
cc: H. Paul Brazil, Director of Public Works 
 Bill Bone, Palm Beach Centennial Commission 
 Bill Metzger, Palm Beach Centennial Commission 


